
Graduate Students Needed!

Initiative for Indigenous Futures

The Initiative for Indigenous Futures (IIF) is a 
research project developing alternative visions 
of Indigenous communities tomorrow in order to 
better understand where we need to go today. 

IIF is run by Aborginal Territories in Cyberspace 
(AbTeC), a network of academics, artists and 
technologists whose goal is to define and share 
conceptual and practical tools that will allow us 
to create new, Aboriginally-determined territories 
within the web-pages, online games, and virtual 
environments that we call cyberspace.

IIF is a multi-faceted effort including game 
development and modding workshops,  residencies 
for artists and others to explore the Indigenous 
Future Imaginary, and an archive to capture the 
important work already produced by Indigenous 

creators exploring the future.

We are looking for students to join us now as we 
conduct foundational research for the Initiative. 
Students from art history, the humanities, design, 
computation arts, compuer science/software 
engineering, as well as other disciplines, contact 
jason.lewis@concordia.ca.

www.abtec.org / www.obxlabs.net. 

honoring the past  –   understanding the present  –  creating the future 


